Indiana Pinto Board of Director Meeting
October 7, 2018
Warsaw In 
Amended Minutes


Call to order: 1:09 pm by President Krissy Freitag
Present: Jim Dettmer, Jill Duzan, Krissy Freitag, Jamie Garriott, Debra Hilbert, Bobbieann Lawrence Diana Moser, Cheryl Ann Walls and Jim Yagel 
Excused: Pat Ancil, Traci Bousman, Eric Duncan, Wyneta Duncan, Darren Evens, Becki Meeks, Kathy Miles and Annette Pitcher
Unexcused: Don Greenlee

Due to lack of quorum Krissy Freitag motion to continued with meeting 2nd by Jill Duzan. Approved  
Minutes:  Read by Deb Hilbert. Motion by Bobbieann Lawrence, 2nd by Jim Yagel to accept minutes. Approved 
Treasure Report: Given by Bobbieann Lawrence. Motion: Jill Duzan, 2nd Cheryl Ann Walls to accept treasure report. Approved
Committee Reports: 
Hoosier Horse Fair by Bobbieann Lawrence:   HHF has been moved to Danville In 1st weekend in May. Indiana Pinto has not sign at contract at this time. 
Youth by Jill Duzan and Jamie Garriott: Looking for suggestion for weekend awards. 
Jill would like to increase the Weekend hightpoints. Motion by Jamie Garriott, 2nd by Cheryl Ann Walls to increase budget to $40.00 per award. Approved 
Banner/ Website by Jamie Garriott:  IPtHA Banquet/White Elephant Sale application is posted on the website. 

Jamie made a suggestion not to do a July/ August 2019 banner and replace it with a newsletter. Motion by Jim Dettmer, 2nd by Deb Hilbert. Approved 

A concern was made about what to do about the Advertisements that are place in the banner. A suggestion was made to place them on our website. This was table until next meeting for Jamie to get more information. 

Anyone with suggestion or have picture for the website send them to Jamie.

Trail Ride Report by Jill/Jamie:  Trail ride had a great turn out. 
A suggestion was made to bring back the poker run. This was table until the next meeting 

Hoosier Classic Shootout: This was table to the next meeting to see if we still have enough people interested in the shootout. 
Banquet by Deb Hilbert: Food, plates and silverware, tea, lemonade and coffee will be provided. Please bring your favorite dessert/ appetizers to share. 
White Elephant Sale:  We will not hold a White Elephant Sale in March, instead we will start having them at the Spring/Fall show and Banquet. 
New Business: 

Due to not making a profit at the May show for the last two years, suggestion were made to move the May show to another show ground or move it to another month. This was tabled to the November meeting 

A quick Board Member meeting will be at 11:30 before the banquet to discuss May show and show bill. 
Suggestion by Diana Moser to move the Mini Solid after the Mini Driving and move Mini English Showmanship after the Horse English Showmanship. 

A Suggestion was made to add Solid Mini Ideal Driving and Western Dressage classes. 

Suggestion by Cheryl Ann Walls, to replace our ribbons with medallions. This was tabled until the ribbons we have run low. 
Jamie brought up some ideas to make more money for the club. This was tabled until the next meeting.
Meeting adjourned: 3:14 pm Motion Deb Hilbert, 2nd Jill Duzan. Approved

Respectively Submitted by: Deb Hilbert Secretary

